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Thames Valley BAMER Report Recommendations  
 
1. Developing specialist, ethnically sensitive VAWG training  
2. Delivering workshops for community groups  
3. Consistent data collection, reporting and sharing  
4. Delivering ethnically sensitive preventative work and awareness 
raising  
5. Developing clear pathways for victims and survivors from ethnic 
minority communities  
6. Improving responses from VAWG services for clients from ethnic 
minority communities  
7. Improving engagement with women’s community groups  
8. Commissioning VAWG services with specific support for ethnic 
minority victims and survivors  
9. Ensuring issues experienced by those who are from ethnic minority 
communities are heard at strategic and operational boards  
10. Developing a detailed VAWG service directory  
 


